

Date: 17-09-2024

NOTICE

The students of the 3rd, 5th and just passed out students of last 6th semesters batch of Arts, Commerce and Science streams are asked to check their email and if they find message from NAAC for their participation in Students Satisfaction Survey they are to participate. This is for the interest of the college, your locality, and the entire district you, my dear students, need to participate in SSS at the call of NAAC. This is extremely important on the part of our students to respond and participate in Students Satisfaction Survey. I, as the Principal of the college, sincerely invite you to participate in the said process of Students Satisfaction Survey for your college, which you love the most, taking this fact into account that you consider this college as the Temple of Education.

